
North Tawton Town Council 

 Neighbourhood Development Plan Project Group 

 

Public Meeting 
Please call in to the Town Hall anytime between 10 

am and 4pm this Saturday the 21 March 2015, to tell 

us whether you agree with our Project’s 

 

 Aims,  

 Vision for the town’s future and 

  Objectives 

 

We should like to have your opinion before we move on to the next 

stage and write the policies of the plan.  We are on track to 

complete the project by this summer and would much appreciate 

your advice at this crucial stage. 

 

This is a joint consultation with West Devon Borough Council who 

will be asking for your views on their Borough-wide development 

plan. 
 

Further details of North Tawton’s Neighbourhood Plan Project can be obtained from the Town Clerk , 

Mrs Ros Rice 01837 880121  northtawon.towncouncil@yahoo.co.uk  or Project Leader Cllr. Dr Pete Brickley 

01837 82497 pfbrickley@gmail.com  
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